
Auckland Unitary Plan
Notice of decision made on 
submissions to Proposed Plan 
Change 49 (Private): Drury East 
Precinct

The decision on submissions to the Drury 
East Precinct plan change has been made 
and a letter has been sent to the submitters 
concerned.

A copy of the decision report can be 
viewed on the council website at                          
www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/planchanges 
and scroll to the required plan change. 

A copy can also be obtained by emailing 
unitaryplan@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz

Date 5 May 2022


